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Answers

1. 9
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3. 24
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7. 10

8. 4

9. 3

10. 13

11. 5

12. 15

13. 72

14. 6

15. 7

Use addition, subtraction, multiplication or division to solve each problem.

1) Kaleb read 3 chapters of a book. If each chapter was 3 pages, how many pages did he
read?

2) Lana bought 11 old CDs at a garage sale. If 6 of the CDs were scratched up, how many
good CDs did she buy?

3) Janet was buying hand towels for her house. She bought 6 packs with each pack having 4
towels in it. How many towels did she buy?

4) George was yard sale shopping. He ended up buying 12 video games, but only 8 of them
worked. How many bad games did he buy?

5) Carol bought 7 new shirts for school. If she already had 4 shirts, how many did she own
total?

6) The roller coaster at the state fair costs 3 tickets per ride. If you had 18 tickets, how many
times could you ride it?

7) A pet store had two different types of cats. They had 3 house cats and they had 7 siamese
cats. How many cats did they have total?

8) A chef can cook 4 meals in a minute. If he cooked 16 meals, how long did it take him?

9) There are 12 students in the school band. If the band instructor put the students into rows
with 4 students in each row, how many rows could he make?

10) For Bianca's birthday she received 7 dollars from her friends and 6 dollars from her
relatives. How much money did she get for her birthday?

11) Rachel was helping her mom pick apples from the tree in their front yard. Together they
picked 13 total. If 8 of the apples weren't ripe yet, how many good apples did they pick?

12) A chef used 9 potatoes to make fries for the lunch crowd. Later he used another 6 potatoes
for the dinner crowd. How many potatoes did he use total?

13) Mike bought 9 boxes of candy with each box having 8 pieces inside of it. How many
pieces of candy did he have total?

14) At the fair the roller coaster can hold 18 people total. If each car has 3 seats, how many
cars are there?

15) Tom bought several boxes of books at a yard sale and ended up with 63 books total. If
each box had 9 books how many boxes did he buy?
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Use addition, subtraction, multiplication or division to solve each problem.

5 4 6 13

10 15 4 3

9 5 24 11

1) Kaleb read 3 chapters of a book. If each chapter was 3 pages, how many pages did he
read?

2) Lana bought 11 old CDs at a garage sale. If 6 of the CDs were scratched up, how many
good CDs did she buy?

3) Janet was buying hand towels for her house. She bought 6 packs with each pack having 4
towels in it. How many towels did she buy?

4) George was yard sale shopping. He ended up buying 12 video games, but only 8 of them
worked. How many bad games did he buy?

5) Carol bought 7 new shirts for school. If she already had 4 shirts, how many did she own
total?

6) The roller coaster at the state fair costs 3 tickets per ride. If you had 18 tickets, how many
times could you ride it?

7) A pet store had two different types of cats. They had 3 house cats and they had 7 siamese
cats. How many cats did they have total?

8) A chef can cook 4 meals in a minute. If he cooked 16 meals, how long did it take him?

9) There are 12 students in the school band. If the band instructor put the students into rows
with 4 students in each row, how many rows could he make?

10) For Bianca's birthday she received 7 dollars from her friends and 6 dollars from her
relatives. How much money did she get for her birthday?

11) Rachel was helping her mom pick apples from the tree in their front yard. Together they
picked 13 total. If 8 of the apples weren't ripe yet, how many good apples did they pick?

12) A chef used 9 potatoes to make fries for the lunch crowd. Later he used another 6 potatoes
for the dinner crowd. How many potatoes did he use total?
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